
RCW 20.01.350  Denial, revocation, suspension of licenses, 
probationary orders—Hearing, investigation—Findings required—
Notices.  The director, after hearing or investigation, may refuse to 
grant a license or renewal thereof and may revoke or suspend any 
license or issue a conditional or probationary order, as the case may 
require, when he or she is satisfied that the licensee has executory 
or executed contracts for the purchase of agricultural products, or 
for the handling of agricultural products on consignment.

In such cases, if the director is satisfied that to permit the 
dealer or commission merchant to continue to purchase or to receive 
further shipments or deliveries of agricultural products would be 
likely to cause serious and irreparable loss to said consignor-
creditors, or to consignors with whom the said dealer or commission 
merchant has said contracts, then the director within his or her 
discretion may thereupon and forthwith shorten the time herein 
provided for hearing upon an order to show cause why the license of 
said dealer or commission merchant should not be forthwith suspended, 
or revoked: PROVIDED, That the time of notice of said hearing, shall 
in no event be less than twenty-four hours, and the director shall, 
within that period, call a hearing at which the dealer or commission 
merchant proceeded against shall be ordered to show cause why the 
license should not be suspended, or revoked, or continued under such 
conditions and provisions, if any, as the director may consider just 
and proper and for the protection of the best interests of the 
producer-creditors involved. Said hearing, in the case of such 
emergency, may be called upon written notice, said notice to be served 
personally or by mail on the dealer or commission merchant involved, 
and may be held at the nearest office of the director or at such place 
as may be most convenient at the discretion of the director, for the 
attendance of all parties involved.  [2011 c 336 § 586; 1959 c 139 § 
35.]
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